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Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Sat May 11 2024 
Public  Submission by Ana. 

Hi, I’m Ana O’Brien, I’m a 39 year old woman living in Perth with my husband and 6 children.  
I believe this bill is essential to providing dignity to children, citizens of this country, and living breathing human 
beings that are born alive after an abortion. There are undoubtedly countless families that are longing for 
children that cannot have them. If children have survived such a procedure, without doubt they should be 
given life giving care and a chance for a life.  
It is absolutely fundamental children are given this right to live. It’s simply a basic human right. It also allows 
the medical professionals involved to be able to do their jobs with a clear conscience.  
If the government fails to pabcd this legislation, Australia will be consciously responsible for infanticide, which 
is barbaric, especially in these modern times and in a country where we have so much to give.  
In conclusion, to make a positive difference in the lives of countless people, I urge the committee to pabcd this 
legislation.  

Sincerely, Ana 
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